
Signing Ceremony of Japan Grant Aid Project on 

“Integrated Programme for Sustainable Water Resources 

Management in the Lake Urmia Basin” 

 

The signing ceremony of the Promoting Partnership between FAO 

and the Urmia Lake Restoration National Committee on “Integrated 

Programme for Sustainable Water Resources Management in the Lake 

Urmia Basin” was held at the Sharif University of Technology in Tehran on 

6 September 2016. 

Based on the critical situation of Lake Urmia, Japan Grant Aid 

Project at 436 million Japanese Yen, equivalent to 3 million 683 thousand 

and 8 hundred USD for the next 4 years was contributed to FAO in March 

2016. 

H.E. Dr. Kalantari, Secretary of the Urmia Lake Restoration 

National Committee, H.E. Ambassador Hiroyasu Kobayashi and Mr. Serge 

Nakouzi, FAO Representative in Iran delivered speech in this signing 

ceremony and then H.E. Dr. Kalantari and Mr. Nakouzi signed the Project 

Agreement. 
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      Ambassador Kobayashi delivering speech 



 

 

      

Mr. Nakouzi delivering speech 

 

 

Signing the Project Agreement 

 

Exchanging of Agreements after signing 

 


